COASTAL QUILTER’S GUILD General Meeting
March 12, 1997

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community
Center at 7:32 P.M. by Norah McMeeking.

Diane Eardley has taken quilts to Border’s Book Store where
they will be hung with the Santa Barbara Quilt for a month.
Camarillo Quilters have given their quilt stands and signs to
Coastal Quilter’s. These will be useful for whenever we next
have a show.

COMMUNITY QUILTS - Celia Puppo will be scheduling a workshop
for the end of April. Norah thanked Barbara Larson and Jean
McMillan for taking on the cancer Quilt of Hope project and
said they will let us know when our help is needed.

Carol Fay thanked all for their help with the quilts being
used by Westmont. Our small "show” of 40 quilts was hung by
Ruth Walters, Harlene Bailey, Ellen Richardson, Carol Fay
and Norah McMeeking. Call the box office for tickets.

MEMBERSHIP - Jan Inouye introduced 1 new member and 9 guests.
She apologized for the "snafu” over the membership list and
indicated this will soon be straightened out. Norah thanked
Jan and Pat Yamada for all their work.

CHALLENGE QUILTS - will be hung this year at Antioch College
for the months of January through March.

BLOCK OF THE MONTH - Doris Gilman won the birdhouse blocks.

PROGRAM and WORKSHOPS - Diane Eardley said Doreen Speckman is
on for May. Kathy Pierce reviewed the workshop sign up
policy as formulated by the board in February and published
in March Coastlines.

LIBRARY - Sue Scholl explained the library procedure re VYesServahowa
reguests. One half of the library will be brought each month.

SPEAKER - Harriet Hargrave gave us a full of information talk
on "Batting".

REFRESHMENTS - Mary Bursek thanked all those that brought
refreshments.

DOORPRIZES - Linda Estarada thought tonight might be "record”
drawing total.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:15.

Respectfully submitted,




